
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RETIREMENT MESSAGE 

Cpl Jacob Buwalda 

 

After 5 years of service in the RCEME Corps and Canadian Armed 

Forces, Cpl Jacob Buwalda will be retiring on 15 August 2018. 

 

Cpl Jacob Buwalda was sworn into the Canadian Armed Forces on 15 

August 2013. After completing basic training he arrived at CFB Borden for DP1 

Training as a Vehicle Technician. Upon completing his courses he was posted to 

2 Service Battalion at CFB Petawawa to complete the hands on portion of his 

training before returning to CFB Borden for DP2 training. Once he was a 

qualified Vehicle Technician Cpl Buwalda was posted to 1 Canadian Field 

Hospital at CFB Petawawa. At this time he challenged the tests and  

received his Red Seal mechanics license for both Automotive (310S) and  

Truck and Coach (310T) service technician. 

 

Upon completion of his 5 years of service Cpl Buwalda  

will be moving back home to Bracebridge, Ontario to work as a  

civilian truck and coach technician. For his DWD he has asked  

for a Maintenance Platoon breakfast on 10 Aug. Any stories or  

anecdotes can be sent to Sgt Wiseman: 

Owen.Wiseman@forces.gc.ca. 
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